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10 May 2021 
 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

We have received great news that we have won a lottery bid which was submitted with the 

help of parental feedback in relation to extra-curricular activities. Thank you to those who 

contributed. 

 

PAS (Peak Active Sports) will be providing Mottram with new lunchtime clubs, two extra 

after school clubs and holiday clubs. 

 

Our new lunchtime provision will take place on a Tuesday and Thursday and all the 

equipment will be provided by PAS. Children will be given opportunities to engage in the 

activities if they choose. 

 

We write to you today to offer your child/children a place in the spring bank half term 

holiday. This will run 1st to 4th June on the school premises. As we have won a lottery bid, we 

will not be charging for this. We are limited to 30 places and it is purely on a first come, first 

served basis. We have also attached a booking form with all the relevant details. PAS will be 

the facilitators of the holiday provision; Mottram staff are not operating this club and will not 

be present over the course of the holidays. PAS staff are all fully DBS checked, have suitable 

qualifications and their own full insurance. 

 

If you wish to book a place, please complete the booking form and return it to the school 

either via the planner or by email to admin@mottram.tameside.sch.uk by Wednesday 19th 

May 2021. Please can we bring it to your attention on the booking form from PAS it states 

that priority bookings will be for the full 4 days first. 

 

 

Kind regards 

Mottram/PAS 
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